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Dear Families,

We are excited to continue this year with many Malletts Bay School end of year traditions.   We

have had to make a few modifications, but the next several days are full of fun end of school

events.

We are excited that students will be able to attend our annual Bayside end of year field trip this

upcoming week.  Please complete a permission slip for your child to attend.  If your child is
a virtual student, we are able to provide bus transportation on Wednesday, June 9th. 
 Please complete this google form prior to Monday, June 7th at 4 pm if your child is a virtual

student and is in need of transportation on June 9th.

High temperatures are forecasted for the upcoming week.  Please send your child to school 
 sunscreen and plenty of water with your child the day they attend the Bayside Trip.   We'll

be monitoring the weather each day next week and make any adjustments if necessary.

Friday June 11th is Field Day.  Thank you to our very own Mr. Kluk for helping to organize Field

Day.   Again, please consider sending your child with extra clothes, sneakers, plenty of water, and

sunscreen.   If you have any questions about Field Day please contact Mr. Kluk at

ryan.kluk@colchestersd.org.

Our annual fifth grade talent show will be live streamed on June 15th beginning at 1:30.  If you'd

like to tune in, the link is below:  Topic: MBS Talent Show  

When: Jun 15, 2021 01:15 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

Please click the link below to join the webinar:
https://zoom.us/j/91929161027?pwd=RjYxWEZQK0FrVkw0SHNPbkd1S3VSUT09

Passcode: 28zV64

Respectfully,
    

Ms. Burke Upcoming Dates 
 

June 7th - 10th Bayside Days for Students
June 10th: MBS June PTA Meeting at 6:00

June 11: Field Day and Last Day of
Preschool

June 15: 5th Grade Talent Show and Last
Day of School 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1tfU3U6DcGpmanPw9KDo1MAIr9iyY_l23JYe8b5RhgtM/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1tfU3U6DcGpmanPw9KDo1MAIr9iyY_l23JYe8b5RhgtM/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1tfU3U6DcGpmanPw9KDo1MAIr9iyY_l23JYe8b5RhgtM/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeqXGQXQXRL1YnAbLezOHFTjKDa65dwv9eN0b2eUDlPwst3Og/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://zoom.us/j/91929161027?pwd=RjYxWEZQK0FrVkw0SHNPbkd1S3VSUT09


Make sure to

drink plenty of

water next

week, it's a

scorcher! And

bring sunscreen

to Bayside!  

While it’s very exciting and a relief that Covid cases are very low in the state right

now, schools are still following the same illness guidelines we’ve been following

all year. Students should stay home for ANY illness symptom. This includes sore

throats and congestion/runny noses. 

If your child has just 1 symptom (such as a runny nose) they can return when their

symptoms are improved. If they have 2 more more symptoms (a runny nose and

a sore throat) or ANY cough or fever, please call their pediatrician to see if Covid

testing is needed prior to returning to school. 

The Return to School After Illness Guidelines can be found here.

At MBS we are seeing an uptick in illness and referrals for Covid testing. Testing is

fast and easy. Contact your pediatricians office. They will refer you to a testing

location. Most families are getting results the next day. Testing of all illness, even if

we assume it’s a cold, will help keep our school open to in-person learning for the

rest of the school year. 

Thank you for helping us keep everyone healthy for the remainder of the school

year!
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https://www.healthvermont.gov/sites/default/files/documents/pdf/CYF_VTBacktoSchoolAfterIllness_0.pdf


OSPREY NEWS • A BIWEEKLY NEWSLETTER FOR FAMILIES

 Join us on July 4th for a parade at 10am on Blakely Road and a concert with

fireworks to follow in the evening! Our Summer Concert Series will also be

returning on July 15 with Quadra and July 26 with Chad Hollister at Bayside

Park! Click For more information on these events visit.

 

Join the International Sailing School on Malletts Bay this summer and learn

how to sail! Open for ages 7 to adult so the whole family could participate!

Relax  or train toward certification, the choice is yours. Two weeks available,

June 22-25 or July 20-23.  We still have spots open in a select few of our

summer camps. Get your spots before they fill up! Register here! 

PARKS AND RECREATION UPDATES
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OUR ANNUAL FIFTH GRADE TALENT SHOW WILL BE LIVE STREAMED ON JUNE 15TH

BEGINNING AT 1 :30 .  IF YOU 'D LIKE TO TUNE IN , THE LINK IS BELOW :  

TOPIC : MBS TALENT SHOW  

WHEN : JUN 15 , 2021 01 :15 PM EASTERN TIME (US AND CANADA)

PLEASE CLICK THE LINK BELOW TO JOIN THE WEBINAR :

HTTPS ://ZOOM .US/J/91929161027?PWD=RJYXWEZQK0FRVKW0SHNPBKD1S3VSUT09

PASSCODE : 28ZV64

FIFTH GRADE TALENT SHOW

https://colchestervt.gov/357/Events
https://colchestervt.gov/335/Program-Registration
https://zoom.us/j/91929161027?pwd=RjYxWEZQK0FrVkw0SHNPbkd1S3VSUT09


Please enjoy the following videos taken from yesterday's DARE graduation

ceremony. We are so proud of our 5th graders for all of their hard work, and

grateful to the Colchester Police Department for the education they provide our

students. 

 

Click here to watch the intro. 

Click here to watch the ceremony.
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DARE Graduation: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G-vRYZq1RE0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Im3160gWAPk

